THE PRESIDENT
OF THE
GENERAL ASSEMBLY

26 November 2007

Excellency,

I have the honour to inform you that, as was announced at the Plenary
meeting this morning, H.E. Ambassador Eladio Loizaga, Permanent
Representative of Paraguay, and H.E. Ambassador Andrzej Towpik,
Permanent Representative of Poland, have agreed to serve as Co-Chairs of
the Ad Hoc Working Group on the Revitalization of the General Assembly,
established pursuant to resolution 61/292. '

I would like to ask all Member States to extend fullest cooperation and
support to the Co-Chairs in carrying out this important task, building on the
active debate conducted at the Plenary today.

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.

All Permanent Representatives and
Permanent Observers to the United Nations
New York



